
Welcome to First Grade 

 
 

 
 
Dear Families,  
 
It is our pleasure to welcome you and your child to First Grade!   
 
We’ve been busy preparing for the 2019-2020 school year.  We’re very excited for the start of the 
school year and look forward to meeting you on July 30th at Open House.  We would like to share 
with you a list of supplies desired for our classroom to assist you as you prepare for the new school 
year. 
 
This is a specialized school supply list for first graders and may be different than the list in stores.  
Please refer to the following list when gathering and purchasing school supplies for your First 
Grader: 
 

Book Bag  1 Pkg.  24 Count Crayons 
1 3-Hole Zippered Pencil Pouch 

(clear or with clear front) 

4 Boxes of NO. 2 Pencils (No 

Dixon Please) 

1 White 1 ½  inch binder with the 

plastic sleeve in front and back 
4 Glue Sticks 

I box of washable, thick classic 

Crayola markers 
1 pencil box 1  Pair of Fiskars  Scissors 

Headphones/earbuds 
Primary journal (half page ruled) 

 
 

*4 spiral notebooks OR 4 pronged folders: (red, green, blue, and yellow) 

[see teacher before purchasing] 

Please bring all school supplies to school on July 30th (5-7 pm) for 

Open House.   
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Wish List: 

 
1 Bottles of waterless hand 

sanitizer 
1 pkg. Expo Dry Erase Markers 2 Reams of Copy Paper 

2 Boxes of Kleenex Tissues 2 Rolls of Paper Towels 2 packs of wide ruled paper 

1 container of Clorox Wipes I container of Baby Wipes  

Please bring all school supplies to school on July 30th for Open House.   

 
If you should have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to contact us.   
 

 
Your Partners in Education, 
 
First Grade Team 
School phone: 770-471-0844 


